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TOPIC:  2023-2024 Pre-Kindergarten Full Day Expansion   
 

  

 

SUBMITTED BY: Rebecca Coss-Morales     OF: Asst. Superintendent for Administration & 

Policies 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:  March 22, 2023 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

Presentation of the district plan to comply with House Bill 3 which requires that Full Day Pre-Kindergarten be provided to all 

eligible four year old students by the 2023-2024 school year. 
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POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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